

## Birches First School

Believe, Grow, Succeed ...

... to be the best 'me' I can be.

15.5.2025

Dear Parents

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an exciting event that our School Council will be hosting - the School Council Fundraising Day, scheduled for Friday, 23rd May.

On this special day, your children will be allowed to come to school dressed in their own clothes, adding a splash of colour and individuality to our school environment. In addition to the nonuniform day, the School Council will also be organising a tuck shop during playtime, providing children with the chance to purchase a range of treats. The School Council has curated a selection of tasty snacks to ensure a variety of choices are available for every child. We kindly ask that each child brings £1.50 with them on the day. This contribution will cover both the non-uniform attire and a treat from the tuck shop.

The funds raised during this event will support our School Council's ongoing projects for more picnic tables on the field and further playtime equipment. We believe that involving our children in the fundraising process not only empowers them but also highlights the importance of community and teamwork.

We kindly ask that all contributions be sent with your child on the day of the event (before if this is easier for you and we will keep a list). Should you have any questions or require additional information about the School Council Fundraising Day, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

We appreciate your continued support and look forward to a successful and enjoyable fundraising day.

Yours sincerely,

Edison Ruby winnie

School Councillors Birches First School